Benwick Primary School

High Street, Benwick, March, Cambs. PE15 0XA

Telephone: 01354 677266 email: office@benwick.cambs.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mrs. J. North, BEd Hons, NPQH www.henwick.cambs.sch.uk
7-Jan-19

Dear Parents,

On Friday 18" January the Abbey College has invited our Year 5 pupils to a music
event. They will be providing transport and a member of our staff will be with them.
8 children need to be collected from Benwick School at 8:30 a.m., the remaining 9 at
9:00 a.m. They will all return to school by 11:30 a.m. Please see below for the time
your child needs to be here, ready to depart 5 minutes later.

8:25 a.m. 8:55 a.m.
Molly Leah
Lauren Teyla
Izzy Ethan
Lacey May Riley H
Edward Lacie
Riley S Kyle
Andrew Evie
Milly Olivia
Noah

Please let us know if there is a problem with the time,

Yours sincerely,

p

Mrs. J. North



